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Foundation Increases
Crisis Fund Grants

“Beginning
July 1, 2017,
the award

maximum was
increased
again to
$3,000. That's
an increase of
83 percent in
just two
years.”

RHF VICE PRESIDENT TIM ANDERSON

The reining community has given much enjoyment to my wife,
Kim Niven, and me. Donating to the Reining Horse Foundation is
away we've found to give back, and I enjoy the work I've been able
to do serving on the RHF Board of Directors. Of the Foundation’s
core programs encompassing scholarships, the NRHA Hall of Fame
and the Dale Wilkinson Memorial Crisis Fund, it is the Crisis Fund
that Kim and I are most passionate about, and I want to share some
exciting developments.

Crisis Fund grants are reviewed under four categories covering
medical hardships, accidents—whether horse related or not,
disasters such as fires, tornadoes and floods, and extreme situations.
These grants have been helping NRHA members since the
Foundation was formally established in 2001, but we want to do
more. In 2016, the maximum grant award across all categories was
doubled or more. In the case of medical, the maximum was
increased from $500 to $1,500. Beginning July 1, 2017, the award
maximum was increased again to $3,000. That's an increase of 83
percent in just two years.

How is this possible? It's happening thanks to the generosity of
donors—Ilarge and small—and the work the Foundation is doing
to grow its support for the reining community. We've been fortunate
to benefit from special fundraisers, we've received several substantial
donations and support is increasing for the Reiners Club, which
invites annual giving.

The push to raise the grant awards is simple. We want to be able
to provide financial help that is meaningful. We hope to sustain
these increased grant levels, but that will only be possible if
fundraising continues to grow. I hope you will consider how you
can help other reiners in their time of need.

I am fortunate to chair the RHF Crisis Fund Review Committee,
a group made up of RHF Board members and other NRHA
members, who review applications for individuals enduring a crisis.
These volunteers take their work seriously and give of their
time to make important decisions. This is a great time to say
thank you to committee members Ben Balow, Dave Belson, Shane
Brown, Andre De Bellefeuille, Tracy Lynch, Kim Maharaj, Mandy
McCutcheon and April Weaver.
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